
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Sunday, July 21st, 2019 
We are invited to Church of the Cross to 

attend the 10 am service there. 
Everyone Welcome! 

 
 

There will be no 10:30 am service at St. Luke’s that Sunday. 
The 8:30 am and 7 pm services on July 21st will be at St. Luke’s as usual. 

 
This combined service at Church of the Cross is a further demonstration of the full communion 

agreement signed between the Evangelical Lutheran Church in Canada 
 and the Anglican Church of Canada. 



 


